DISTRICT OFFICE

217 HAVEMEYER STREET, 2ND FL.
BROOKLYN, NY 11211

(718) 963-3141

FAX: (718) 963-4527

CITY HALL OFFICE
250 BROADWAY, ROOM 1740
NEW YORK, NY 10007
(212) 788-7095
FAX: (212) 788-7296



BROOKLYN, QUEENS

CHAIR

SMALL BUSINESS

COMMITTEES FINANCE

LAND USE
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

SUBCOMMITTEE
ZONING AND FRANCHISES

November 26, 2012

Ben Shavolian & Joe Shavolian Shelter Rock Builders, LLC 425 Northern Blvd, Suite 32 Great Neck, NY 11021-4803

Dear Ben and Joe Shavolian,

Thank you for your generous donation to our **2012 Thanksgiving Turkey Give-Away!** Without the collaboration of organizations and donors like you, many of these families would not have had a decent Thanksgiving dinner.

Our turkey give-away was a great success. Your donation made it possible for 50 deserving families to have a festive holiday. The joy and appreciation was evident in the faces of everyone who received a turkey.

The families in our district appreciate your donation and send their most heartfelt thanks. I hope you and your loved ones had a healthy and happy Thanksgiving. Thank you for your support and have a happy holiday season.

Thank you,

Diana Reyna

Council Member, 34th District

Diana Beima

Brooklyn/Queens